
Coastguard VHF Channel 07 (Kaipara)  
is being disestablished on March 18, 2019.  
Coverage in the area will not be affected, 

but Ch 07 will no longer be monitored  
after this date.

In the Kaipara Harbour,  
please now use either  
Ch 61 or Ch 66 for  

contacting Coastguard.

 EMERGENCY: Use Ch 16.
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Change

THE CHARITY SAVING LIVES AT SEA

For enquiries, please contact 
Coastguard on *500

www.coastguard.org.nz


